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PUBLIC FILE 

On January 22, 2020, WEXP(FM) was acquired by Music Guild International, Inc. from 
Woodchuck Radio, LLC.  See  BALH - 20191101AAY.  On November 10, 2021, WEXP(FM) 
was re-acquired by Woodchuck Radio, LLC from Music Guild International, Inc. pursuant to a 
settlement and other agreements.  See LMS File No. 0000158563.  Accordingly, the public file 
certifications made in this license renewal application are for the period from April 1, 2014 until 
January 21, 2020 and from November 10, 2021 to present.   


